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August 16, 2018  

Community Health Clinic, Inc. is pleased to 

announce it has received recognition from 

the Health Resources and Services 

Administration (HRSA) as a:  

 2018 Health Center Quality Leader Award 

Recipient  

This recognition places Community Health 

Clinic, Inc. in the top 30% of all health 

centers nationwide in  Clinical Quality 

Measures.  
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 Allison Kliber, M.D., a family practice physician, will 

now be providing medical services on Fridays (beginning 

August 10th) at our Vandergrift Clinic. Dr. Kliber will 

continue to provide medical services at our New 

Kensington Clinic on Wednesdays and Thursdays.  

Dr. Kliber is graduate of the Medical College of 

Pennsylvania and has worked in the Pittsburgh area for 20 

years. She has an interest in womenôs health. When not 

practicing medicine, she likes to spend time with her 

family and outdoors.  

 

 

It is that time of year again. Time for back-to-school 

physicals and dental exams.  

Call: 724.335.3334 to schedule a medical exam 

Call: 724.335.2862 to schedule a dental exam 

We take almost all insurances including Medical 

Assistance, we also have a sliding fee scale for those 

without health coverage. 

 

 

C  H  C  N   B 

!ÌÌÉÓÏÎ +ÌÉÂÅÒȟ -Ȣ$Ȣ  

Women, Do you know you donôt have to go to a specialist to 

have your yearly pap exam? It can be done by your PCP. Ask 

your  Community Health Clinic PCP about scheduling your exam 

today.  

Did you know that with most insurances there should be no charge 

for your yearly exam? That is true, with most insurances many 

preventative services are available at no charge.  

Call Today !  New Kensington: 724.335.3334 

                       Vandergrift:          724.567.5671 
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The Community Health Clinic, Inc., 

conference room was packed with about 20 

community members, staff , and board 

members on Thursday, August 16, 2018 for 

the National Health Center Week Luncheon. 

The Keynote speaker was Alison Beam, Chief 

of Staff of the PA Insurance Department. Ms. 

Beam spoke very positively about the recently 

released proposed rates for Health Insurance 

Marketplace plans. She emphasized the 

importance for consumers to shop during open 

enrollment. She also discussed many new 

tools available to assist consumers on the 

Insurance Department Website.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tim Phillips, the director of the Westmoreland 

Drug Overdose Task Force, gave a powerful 

presentation on the Opioid Crisis. Tim made 

note of  both positives and negatives in the 

fight against opioid addiction in the  county. 

He urged the community to action, especially 

considering, the recently released statistics 

from the CDC, that 72,000 Americans died 

last year from overdoses. He argued that were 

these deaths attributed to any other cause, 

such as natural disasters, disease or violence; 

there would be a much greater clamor for a 

solution. But sadly, because of the stigma 

associated with addiction there is not the 

public outcry for action and solutions.  

Tim also provided hope, outlining some 

positives-including the downward trend of 

overdose deaths in the county during the first 

quarter of 2018. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Danielle McMahan, from the Westmoreland 

Area Agency on Aging, provided a whirlwind 

tour of the various programs and services 

available through her agency.  

 

National Health Center Week Luncheon  

Alison Beam, Chief of Staff, PA Insurance Dept. (r) 

with Community Health Clinic, Inc. CEO Raji 

Jayakrishnan (l)  

Tim Phillips, Director of the Westmoreland Drug 

Overdose Task Force  discusses the Opioid Crisis 

in the community 

Danielle McMahan, Area Agency on Aging-

discusses programs and services available through 

her office 
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 N  H  C  W  2018 

 

 

New Kensington : 

Medical/ Behavioral Health: 724.335.3334 

Dental: 724.335.2862 Fax: 724.335.2283 

Certified Application Counselor: 724.889.2783 

Vandergrift 

Medical: 724.567.5671      Fax: 724.567.5655 

You can register to 

vote at Community 

Health Clinic, Inc. 

Call 724.889.2783 

for more 

information. 

 

Please like us on Facebook & Twitter 

http://communityhealthclinic.org 

Community Health Clinic, Inc., CEO Raji Jayakrishnan with  

PACHC Outreach and Enrollment Director, Tia Whitaker 

Westmoreland County Commissioners present 

NHCW Proclamation to John Docherty, CFO of  

Community Health Clinic, Inc. 

Networking during Thursdayôs NHCW Luncheon 
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National Health Center Week 2018 

Proclamations 


